
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 

 

Thy Kingdom come. Thy will be done in earth, as it is in heaven. Matthew 6:10 
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28 September 2023 
 
Dear Kingdom Parents, 
 
Greetings in the name of our Lord, Jesus Christ!   
 
The students gave a blessed appreciation on “Teachers’ Day” with videos, songs, skits, and declarations to the 
delight of the staff seeing them act as supervisors and monitors.  The Lord did say that students shall be VLCS 
future staff!  Amen!  Thank you, parents, for the abundance of sumptuous food served to the staff.  We enjoyed 
the day and were well fed!  All glory to God! 
 
The greatest secret to living effectively on earth is understanding the principle and power of priorities. The 
greatest tragedy in life is not death, but life without a purpose – life with wrong priorities. 
The Lord Jesus told us to “Seek ye first the Kingdom of God and His righteousness, and all these things shall 
be added unto you.”  Amen! 
 
Events for the month of October:  
Children’s Day school holiday – Friday, 6 October  
Supervisors and senior students (ages 13 and above) will bless the juniors (ages 12 and below) on Thursday, 5 
October.  School will resume on Monday, 9 October. 
 
Victory Life Graduation Celebration – Friday, 20 October 
Praise the Lord!  We will be holding our celebration at nearby Geylang Chinese Methodist Church (GCMC) on 
Friday, 20 October.  Preparations and practices have begun, and we will rehearse in school on Friday, 9 
October during school hours.   
Students performing/involved, including graduates and staff, will have the full-dress rehearsal on Friday, 13 
October at GCMC in the afternoon after school dismissal.    
All students are required to attend the celebration on Friday, 20 October, and attendance will be taken.  
Students must be seated in the church sanctuary by 4:30pm. (There will be no school on 20 Oct morning.) 
 
The invites for RSVP have been sent to you for the celebration.  For logistics purposes, please confirm your 
attendance with your respective supervisors by Tuesday, 3 October.  
All parents and guests are to be seated at 4:45pm. 
 
Bible Memory Passage for October: Philippians 4:1-23 
 
Financial Commitment 
Thank you for your prompt fulfilment of the financial commitment for school fees:  
Due 15 August for September & October school fees 
Due 15 October for November & December school fees. 
Due 15 December for January & February school fees 2024. 
 
Senior Administrator, Mrs Jan Boey 


